
Initial Programs Unit Assessment Committee 
April 25, 2012 

Minutes 
 
Present: David Holman, Steve Bounds, Joanna Grymes 
 
Bounds stated that he had requested the assessment data three times and still 
had not received the data for the committee to review. 
 
Grymes stated that her report had been submitted to the committee. 
 
Holman stated he was still working on crafting a response about how Common 
Core State Standards (CCSS), InTASC and our current standards are intertwined.  
At a primary level, it is possible that the changes would not have real effects on 
teacher education programs.  At a philosophical level, the CCSS will require very 
deep changes in our programs, if these standards will truly drive education.  He 
will continue to work on a report and send it out to the committee.   
 
  
 
 


